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MLC Personal Injury Trust – March 23, 2020   

Temporary Policy Changes – COVID 2019 

The Trustee of the MLC Trust recognizes these difficult and unusual times.   Some filers may be unable 

to meet the traditional requirements for authentication of documents. Until a subsequent notice is sent, 

the following temporary policy will be in place: 

• A release document or other affidavit that currently requires notarization or two unrelated 

witnesses may be signed by the Injured Party or Personal Representative (when the injured 

party is deceased) and one witness who may be related by blood or marriage. 

 

The Trust also makes the following permanent policy change:  The Trust will accept any document 

requiring a signature that has been signed utilizing DocuSign or other approved electronic signature 

software.  The Trust may require submission of a DocuSign certification, history, or similar 

documentation related to the use of electronic signatures. 

 

 


